
The Northampton County Electoral Board met on Thursday, December 
8, 2022, in the Voter Registration Office in Eastville. 
 

 PRESENT: JoAnn Clark, Chair 
  Mirchelle Enright, Vice Chair 
ABSENT:  Dennis O’Hara, Secretary 

 
  

The meeting was called to order by the Chair at 10:35 A.M. 
A moment of silence was observed.   
 
 The minutes of the Electoral Board meeting on November 9, 
2022, having been reviewed by the Board were approved and signed. 
 
 Board and registrar reviewed the past November election. Most 
of the discussion concerned the increase in paperwork and time 
spent with voters for Chiefs due to the new Same Day Registration 
law. It was determined that we create a new position, a Precinct 
Clerk, in each precinct to handle same day registrants and other 
paperwork so the chiefs would be free to fulfill their other 
duties. Also discussed was the need to better delineate the roles 
and responsibilities of all other officers in the precinct.  
 
 Registrar discussed the upcoming Chief’s debriefing, where 
the past election is discussed for ways to improve the next 
elections. It was noted that other officers had some insights as 
well, and the registrar was directed to invite anyone who wanted 
to come.  
 
  Board adjourned the meeting after unanimously agreeing to 
meet again at 10:30 A.M. on January 5, 2023. 
                          
 

_____________________________             
                         Dennis O’Hara, Secretary 
 
 
_________________________ 
 
 
_________________________ 


